
Dear Sir
I acknowledge that the new Northern Beaches Council is doing some great work within the council boundaries 
e.g. new footpaths and guttering, fixing roads, tidying up shopping centres, etc.  but not allowing Telstra to erect 
a tower in The War Vets village is potentially life threatening.  
My husband and I moved into an independent living unit three years ago; the unit is great but we find it very 
frustrating to have very slow internet and poor, intermittent mobile phone reception.
It is very hard to understand why the council would deny a service that they, themselves, would expect and 
could not live without!

With kind Regards
Shirley Walsh
103/10 Lakeshore Drive
Narrabeen, NSW, 2101
Home (02) 9972 9759
Mobile 0421 274 310

Sent: 1/07/2019 9:42:22 PM
Subject: Telstra tower in RSL village @ Narrabeen


